
 

  

bewell@thematherevanston.com  

COVID-19 UPDATE 
January 24, 2022 

 
Dear Residents of The Mather,  
 
We wanted to inform you that we have learned that one Independent Living resident has 
tested positive for COVID-19. We wish this individual a speedy recovery.   
 
The Mather is interviewing this individual to determine if he/she was in close contact 
with residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 
minutes). Individuals who have been in close contact will be notified.  
 
COVID-19 TESTING AGAIN ON FRIDAY:  
We’ll offer another on-site COVID-19 testing clinic this Friday, January 28, between 
9:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. Clinics are conducted by Northshore Clinical Labs. 

• Interested? If you haven’t signed up yet, you can do so at the front desk, where 
you’ll pick up a requisition form. This form must be completed ahead of time.  

• Tests being given will take 24 to 48 hours for results. 
• If you are experiencing any symptoms of illness, do not attend the testing 

clinic. Please reach out to your physician.  
 
Please take care and stay well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deann Daniel 
Executive Director 
 
 
PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents’ current emergency contacts. 
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